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ATTENDANCE TO REGIONAL TRAINING ON LIFE SKILLS FOR SPED AND 

RECEIVING TEACHERS, PARENTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

 

 

To:  CID Chief 

        Public Schools District Supervisors 

            Education Program Supervisor (SPED Focal) 

            School Heads Concerned 

            SPED Teachers and Receiving Teachers 

            Parents and Stakeholders 

 

 

1. In line with the thrust of the Department of Education in ensuring the Basic Education 

Learning continuity plan of Learners with Special Needs, this office announces the 

conduct of the Regional Training on Life skills for SPED and Receiving Teachers for 

Learners with Disabilities on September 28-29, 2021 @ 9:00am-4:00 pm. 

 

2. The objectives of the training are to: 

 

a. provide Learners with Disabilities (LWDs) the skills needed for them to be self-

reliant; 

b. capacitate teachers and learners with necessary lifelong skills; 

c. implement initiatives that will ensure the continuity of learning for learners with 

disabilities in time of pandemic through quality, relevant and appropriate learning that 

are accessible in any format; and 

d. showcase products and demonstrate new life skills. 

 

3. Participants in the said training are the SPED Division Focal Person, SPED and 

Receiving Teachers, Parents, and Stakeholders. They are advised to use their DepEd 

email address or account for easy access. They are advised to register through the online 

registration link: https://tinyurl.com/SPED-Life-Skills-Training on or before 

September 27, 2021 

 

4. The SPED Focal Person and concerned PSDSs, School Heads and Teachers are expected 

to reach out the parents of SPED learners to ensure attendance of parents in said training. 

Takeaways of teachers from said training must be followed up by both the concerned 

School Heads and the Division SPED Focal Person.   

 

5. For information, guidance and compliance. 
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